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Friday, 14 March 2025 

Newsletter 
 

We are now halfway through the half term already! We are looking forward to welcoming you all 

into school next week to view the children’s work ahead of our parents evening.  

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Yellow class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

March  

Monday 17th March – Year 1 and 2 Victorian Day 

Wednesday 19th March – Parents’ open evening 

Friday 21st March – Non-uniform day – donations for chocolate tombola 

Friday 28th March – PTA Pop up Mothers’ Day Shop 

Monday 31st March - Mothers & Others PTA Coffee morning 

Monday 31st March – Heights & Weight measurement for Reception & Year 6 

 

April 

Friday 4th April – PTA Chocolate Tombola after school 

Friday 4th April – last day of term 

Tuesday 22nd April – School re-opens to all pupils 

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday 17th March, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  The Rainbow class achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Reuben Blue Harry Amarillo Donevan Azul Summer 

Green Julia Orange Harriett Rosa Ivey-Leigh Morado Lucas 

Red Isla Yellow Elizabeth Verde Olivia Rojo Austin P 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


PTA News: 
 

PTA Mothers’ Day  
The PTA are running a pop-up gift shop on 28th March. This is following the very successful day they ran last 

year. It’s the perfect way for the children to pick a gift for their parent/carer by themselves.  

Please see poster for all the information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Tombola 
We are inviting children to come to school on 21st of March in 

non-uniform in exchange for an Easter themed chocolate 

donation for our Easter Tombola. 

 

The Tombola will be held after school on 4th of April in the 

school hall, we hope to see lots of you there! 

 

 

 

 

 



KS1 Victorian Day – Monday 17th March 
This is a reminder about the Victorian Day being held in school next week for all children in Year 1 and 2.  

There is an outside provider coming in to deliver this enrichment for us, and it should give a real insight into 

Victorian life.  Children can dress up as a Victorian child if they wish. 

 

We are asking for a small contribution of £4.50 towards this (which covers the cost of the provider).  For any 

parents who have not yet paid, please do this as soon as possible on iPay.  We try to provide exciting 

opportunities for our children, and we can’t always do this without the continuing support of parents.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
The children’s Year 6 leavers hoodies need to be ordered by the 

18th March. You are more than welcome to pop into the school 

office to try on any samples to check which size would be best 

for your child and ask any questions.  

Thank you.  

 

 

 

PE Update 

This week we have celebrated significant contributions to Edgewood sport from some of our children. This 

has been recognised in assembly with the children achieving their school appearance certificates with some 

children now celebrating 20 appearances for Edgewood in competitions. We look forward to celebrating 

more children in the coming weeks as they get the opportunity to represent Edgewood. 

  

5 Appearances 10 Appearances 15 Appearances 20 Appearances 

Paisleigh 

Naima 

Esmay 

Joshua 

Cian 

Emily H 

Max  

Delilah 

Lilly Ha 

Isaiah 

Austin S 

Amy B 

Lilah 

Thomas 

Zara C-B 

Ida 

  

Girls Football 
This week has seen the girls’ football team in action both in the cup and the league. The game against 

Hucknall FHA saw the girls gain revenge from their 1-0 loss in the league, to progress in the KO Cup with a 

4-1 win. The girls put in a commanding display with school captain Zara scoring all 4 goals. However, 

despite exceptional effort and determination the girls slipped to a 6-2 defeat to Holy Cross in the league 

the following night. The girls now look forward to a couple of weeks rest before returning to league action 

just before the Easter break. 

 



Save the date Including Parents Conference 

 

 



World Book Day  
Last week the whole school celebrated World Book 

Day!  They all looked fantastic and there were some great 

costumes.  The afternoon story swap was thoroughly 

enjoyed, and it was lovely to see the older children reading 

with the younger children and sharing stories together. Also, 

a huge well done to the winners in our Extreme Reading 

competition who were able to select a book from our book 

vending machine as their prize.  

 

 

 

Parents’ open evening 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 19th March at 3.45pm-4.45pm for our parents 

open evening. You will have the opportunity to look through your child’s work ahead of our parents 

evening sessions. During our Open Evening, Mrs Bradley our school SENCo will be available if anyone would 

like a drop-in session to discuss any concerns with a child regarding their learning and/or emotional needs. 

No appointment is required; she will be based across the ARK and HIVE. 

 

 

Science Week 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their Science Week assembly this 

week! They were captivated with the experiment Miss Cross was 

demonstrating. Thank you to everyone who has sent in their science 

experiment entries - we will be announcing the winners in assembly 

next week.  

Science is so important to develop inquisitive minds and participation in experiments supports 

problem-solving and analytics skills.  

 

For more information, please visit www.britishscienceweek.org   

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/


 

KS2 Kindness Ambassadors  
On Tuesday this week, the KS2 Kindness Ambassadors went on a litter pick around our local area. We've 

noticed that the streets closest to school are getting very untidy, so the children wanted to help clear them 

up! We collected 3 huge bags of litter, but we know there is still more! 

Next week, the KS1 and Early Years Kindness Ambassadors will be litter picking around the school site, as 

we can see how much litter has blown in recently! 

Together, we hope to make our local area a wonderful place for everyone - even if it's just a small gesture. 

Mrs Miles 

 

  

 

 

Young carers 
March 12th was Young Carers’ Action Day. The theme this year is ‘Give Me a 

Break’ and a number of activities have taken place across the county to 

support young carers. A young carer is someone under 18 who regularly 

cares for an adult due to illness. If a sibling is taking on practical and/or 

emotional caring responsibilities that would normally be done by an adult, 

they are also a young carer. 

Young carers play a key role in supporting their family. Being a young carer 

can have an impact on their education and other aspects of their lives. The 

week’s events allow young carers to take part in various leisure activities that 

may not always be available to them. 

If you know a young carer aged 5 - 17 years, Young Carers Notts can offer them 
practical help and advice. Please visit https://www.youngcarersnotts.co.uk/ for 
more information and/or contact school for other services we can direct you to. 

https://www.youngcarersnotts.co.uk/ 

Dinner time well done! 

The children who got well done slips this week are: 

 

Harry W, Beckett, Lily F, Vinnie, Nathan, River, Archie G, Ava, Evie and Thomas C. 

 

https://www.youngcarersnotts.co.uk/


 


